NEWS

Paula Estrada de Martin Quoted in CityBusiness on Funding Struggles Facing
Life Science Startups

Life science startups have seen significant growth in Louisiana in recent years but face future struggles finding
funding, according to a report produced by Baker Donelson, in partnership with LouisianaBio.

In this CityBusiness article, Paula Estrada de Martin notes that cutting state incentives and programs will make
it more challenging for the industry.

"It won't be the end of the industry, but it'll take a lot more creativity in terms of finding that type of funding," Dr.
Estrada de Martin said. "l think we're already doing it anyway in anticipation for the tax credits drying up."
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http://neworleanscitybusiness.com/blog/2016/01/14/louisianas-life-science-startups-seek-new-funding-sources/

